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Holiday Winners: 
*Grand Prize- Humphreys 
1st place:  Rodgers 
2nd place:  Stevens 
3rd place:  Nelson 
4th Place:  Hicks 
Congratulations and Enjoy your gift certificates!  
 
Red Eye Open – Monday, January 1, 2019 

 
Results will be posted in February  
Newsletter and the Pro Shop 
If weather permits play.  

      
  
Member Statements 
We encourage every member to review their 
Membership Statements each and every month that it is 
mailed to you.  If at any time you do not understand 
your member statement or there is a charge on your 
statement that you don’t recall, please call the club to 
clarify.   
 
Skirmish on the Hill 
Will start back up in March 2019.  Winter League is in 
effect.  Check with the Pro Shop for updates. 
 

Cherry Tree Tournament 
George Washington's Cherry Tree Tournament  

Monday, February 18th 
9 am Shotgun 
$20 Entry Fee 

Handicap and Stableford Scoring System, 
 Golf, Cart, Prizes 

Weather Permitting, Always check with Pro Shop! 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday Twilight  

Tuesday Twilight is proud to 
announce that Outback Steakhouse will be the 2019 
sponsor.  Twilight starts in April 2019.  Check with Pro 
Shop for details.   
 
Membership Winter Special 
Attention Members, do you have a friend or neighbor 
that has been thinking about joining but waiting for that 
right time?  Now is that time.  For the month of January 
2019,  there is a reduced initiation fee as well as  
No Dues Till March 1st 
Single membership initiation fee is only $750 and 
Family is only $1000.  Call Jamie or Cindi for Details.  
 
Member Events 
There will be a yearly overview of all the Member 
Events posted in the foyer on the board.  All signup 
sheets for all events will be at the podium near the pro 
shop.  In January -April we have: 
*January, 1 – Red Eye Open 
*February, 18 – George Washington’s Cherry Tree 
*March 2, Three Clubs & a Putter  
*April- The Masters 
 
All of these events will be Weather Permitting and if 
you are signed up and it is questionable, call the Pro 
Shop for updates.  

 
Dress Code, Relaxed Denim in Effect 
With the Winter Rates in effect, Lee’s Hill Golf Club 
will be “relaxing” the Denim policy.  While on the golf 
course, "soft spikes" or non metal spikes must be worn 
at all times.  All shirts must have a collar. Your 
cooperation and support is appreciated.  
  

Winter Rates In Effect 
Winter rates for Public and Players 
pass holders are now in effect.   

 
 



Pro Shop 
Looking for that year end Sale?  John  
says everything in the pro shop is on 
sale.  Stop by today and get that 
special thing you wanted but you 
were waiting for the sale. Perfect time 
to use your Gift Certificates. 
 

 
Operation Blue Christmas….Thank you!!!  
Thank you once again to the members of Lee’s Hill 
Golf Club and the community of Lees Hill!  The Toy 
boxes for Operation Blue Christmas were over flowing.  
Our Spotsylvania County Sheriff’s Office has extended 
a warm Thank you!  This area’s local children will 
open some truly wonderful presents thanks to all of 
you! 
   
Holiday Gratuity 
Thank you to all the members of Lee’s Hill Golf 
Club for their overwhelming participation in the 
Holiday Gratuity for the employees of Lee’s Hill Golf 
Club.  Remember, if any members elected not to 
participate and did not notify the club this will cause 
your statements to be incorrect.  Please notify Cindi or 
Jamie immediately to make the correction.  
 
2019  Golf Outings..Prime dates are going! 
We are currently booking 2019 Golf Outings and 
Events.  If you, someone you know or the company you 
work for is interested in a golf outing, employee 
appreciation dinner or banquet in our pavilion, contact 
Cindi or Jamie at the club.   
We welcome all opportunities to bid on these events!  
 
Email Request 
To those members who are not on our member email 
list, please contact Cindi at the club to be added.  If 
your email has changed over the past year, please call 
or email to update.  Send your current email address to 
csankey@leeshillgc.com, mail, stop by or fax it to the 
club. 

  SPCA & Shelter  Donations       
This year, once again, the membership of Lee’s Hill 
Golf Club stepped up and remembered our Furry Little 
Friends.  Thank you.  The donation bin is located in 
the grill for year round support to all of the local 
Rescue Shelters and SPCAs.  

 
 
 

TURF TALK 
 
An early winter storm 

blanketed our area with several inches of snowfall. We 
received 4 inches here at Lee's Hill, which forced course 
closure for 5 days. We were opened on Friday, 
December 14th.The following weekend we received an 
additional 2.25 inches of rain that officially pushed our 
yearly precipitation totals to record levels. Unfortunately 
it appears that this pattern will continue, at least in the 
short term.  
 
On a positive note most of the leaves have been removed 
from the course. Wet and windy weather tends to speed 
leaf drop as was evident this season. We are making 
steady progress with our winter project list. All cooler 
stands have been completed and we are now focusing on 
trash bin renovation. On the course the clearing effort 
continues around pond banks and native areas. As of this 
writing the pond on hole #5 has been completed.  
 
We will continue with project updates as the winter 
progresses. Wishing you and yours a very happy and 
prosperous new year! Hope to see you on the course 
soon. 
 
John Burns, GCS 
 
2019  Player’s Pass  
The 2019  Player’s Pass is here and can be purchased in 
the Pro Shop.  These make wonderful gifts for all 
occasions.   
. 
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